Jﬁ:’ogggA . COMMITTEES

SENATE BOX 203043 RULES AND EXECUTIVE NOMINATIONS,
HARRISBURG, PA 17120-3043 MINORITY CHAIRMAN
PHONE: (717) 787-7683 =
FAX: (717) 783-5976

1501 ARDMORE BLVD., SUITE 403
PITTSBURGH, PA 15221
PHONE: (412) 241-66890

FAX: {412) 731-2332

2308 BAROWNSVILLE ROAD
PITTSBURGH. PA 15210
PHONE: (412) 884-8308
FAX: {412) 886-2080

costa@pasenate.com
www, ganatorcosta.com

314 EAST EIGHTH AVENUE
HOMESTEAD, PA 15120-1582
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TO: All Senators
FROM: Senator Jay Costa
DATE: October 27, 2011

SUBJECT: Introduction of legislation
Re: Specialty Care Protection

In the very near future, I plan to introduce legislation that would require that specialty
hospitals in Allegheny County be available to patients at negotiated rates regardless of insurance
provider. These facilities include Magee Women’s Hospital, Hillman Cancer Center and
Western Psychiatric Institute and Clinic.

Nearly a decade ago, Children’s Hospital of Pittsburgh and University of Pittsburgh
Medical Center (UPMC) merged. At that time, many local stakeholders expressed concern that
linking a critical care facility with one health system might end up limiting access to Children’s
Hospital. Following intervention by the Attorney General’s Office, a consent decree created a
process for binding arbitration is an insurer and Children’s Hospital administrators could not
reach an agreement on their own. The same arguments that justified binding arbitration for that
facility makes sense for the other three specialty institutions.

This legislation would address all care provided at Magee, Hillman and Western
Psychiatric, the physicians and other healthcare providers who would serve patients there.
Additionally, the bill would cover all oncological care and services provided through the UPMC
Cancer Centers network.

The legislation would include binding arbitration for all coordinated services related to
the treatment at the specialty care facilities. This inclusion of all related services is essential to
ensure that the continuity of care is not disrupted for those patients in need of specialized care.

I hope you will join me in co-sponsoring this legislation by contacting Anne Griffin in
my Harrisburg office at 787-7683 or e-mailing her at agriffin@pasenate.com.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.



